APC Resolution – Dean’s List Revision

Whereas the current qualifications for the Dean’s List includes a restriction that a student cannot be eligible if they have withdrawn from a class during the relevant semester;

Whereas that restriction appears to be unduly restrictive, disqualifying students who may be compelled to withdraw for a variety of legitimate reasons;

Resolved: the Dean’s List requirement disqualifying students who have withdrawn from a class during the semester should be replaced with the provision that students who withdraw from a class during the relevant semester remain eligible for the Dean’s List unless they previously have withdrawn from two classes while enrolled at Seton Hall.
